
 
Parents, Guardians and families;       October 16, 2018 
 
As the holidays quickly approach, the need for some of the families in our community 
cannot go unnoticed. We as a school can make a difference this holiday season for a family 
in need. We will be collecting donations of non-perishable food items starting October 
17th, we will be accepting donations until November 14th. Donations will be collected 
each morning in your child’s homeroom and will then be donated to Cape Coral Caring 
Center at the end of the drive. Whatever you can donate will be greatly appreciated. Below 
is a list of items needed. Don't forget that the class with the most donations will receive a 
pizza celebration and the class with the second most donations will receive a popsicle 
celebration. 

 
Boxed stuffing   Cranberry sauce 
Pie crusts    Boxed Mashed Potatoes 
Yams    Juice 
Gravy    Jiffy cornbread mix 
Olives    Chicken broth 
Bread crumbs   Rice 
Any can of vegetables or fruits- corn, beans, peas, pears, peaches, pineapple, etc. 
*Any other non-perishable food items are ALWAYS needed such as peanut butter & jelly, 
pretzels, apple sauce etc. 
 Publix gift cards are also needed 

 

If your family is in need of assistance during this holiday season, please complete the form 

below and return to your child’s teacher. All assistance is kept strictly confidential. 

Parent/guardian name:______________________________  Phone Number:________________ 

Email:_____________________________  Number of family members:_______ 

Any special dietary restrictions or allergies?:___________________________________ 

For further information, please contact Stefanii Foster, School Counselor, at 239-542-1577 

or stefanii.foster@capecharterschools.org or Joshua Zedd, Resource Teacher, at 239-542-

1577 or  joshua.zedd@capecharterschools.org 
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